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Comments: The Twin Sisters range has remained remote for so long due to access restrictions by timber

companies. This access restriction has kept this range wild and largely undeveloped and unused, except by

those willing to walk a long ways. 

 

This is part of what makes this area so special and unique. There aren't a ton of people. And until recent social

media traffic increased, human traffic was even more rare. Its a unique ecologial niche. Its drier here than in

other parts of the range. There are pine trees. I've seen goats on the summit of the North Twin Sister. Wolverines

in the basin. There aren't developed trails. 

 

There are fewer and fewer of these places left in the PNW. Please help keep this place wild. 


